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October 3, 2016
Mrs. Shannon 
Head Chef
Vintage House 
31816 Utica Rd,
 Fraser, MI 48026
Mrs. Shannon
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in a real kitchen as an assistant watching and learning how everything works. Thanks to you I have a head start to my career in the near future. You have been nothing but kind to me and very gracious and I appreciate you and your independent stamina. It was extremely refreshing to see a woman in charge of the kitchen and being exuberant while doing so. I have written every educational enriching I’ve had in my Career Field experience class on my Weebly, http://deidreasupanich.weebly.com/ . One of the last assignments I have been given is to get a letter of recommendation that I am hoping you will be willing to do.
You are one of the most self-possession bosses I have ever had. I have never witnessed you raising your voice or losing your composer not even once, even when the kitchen got hectic. I admire your charisma and caring personality. You never let food go to waste which inspired me for my future goals of helping the poor and needy like you do. I also admire the respect the kitchen gives to you, when you walk in everyone around you stands up a bit taller. You do not seem like the type to allow others to push you around and I hope one day I will have that same formidable attitude like you. You never just threw a task at me and expected me to automatically know how to do it, you always spent time making sure I felt confident in the things I was doing. Whenever I didn’t do so great you would be polite and show me the right way of doing things instead of bringing me down and making me feel bad. I have never felt uncomfortable or stupid in your kitchen which I appreciate very much. 
Thank you for the wonderful experience again, you are a great head chef and I am grateful that you allowed me in your kitchen. It would mean a lot to have a letter of recommendation from someone as respected as you are, the due date is November 11. I would really like to have your opinion on my work ethics it’s would mean a lot to me. Thank you again
Sincerely,

Deidre Supanich

 

